Plaisir twining association committee meeting 13th March 2018

· The committee asked how Cllr June Ford was recovering and asked for their best wishes to be passed on.

· A submission for a grant has been sent to LTC for £500 although there was concerns this can only be done every four years and would like to ask for a sum every year, I advised them I would add it to the agenda of a future full council meeting to discuss.

· A breakdown of the planned visit of the townsfolk of Plaisir was discussed and a committee member has had meetings with Sarah Foote, they expressed their gratitude towards LTC and how well received they have been to them

· [bookmark: _GoBack]I have volunteered on the day of the visit to meet with the mayor on Monday 9th July to take a group in the afternoon for a walk to the most easterly point and to Belle Vue Park to the Maritime museum (other councillors most welcome)


